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St. Petersburg College (SPC) is soliciting quotes from qualified firms for a Research Repository for Student Retention, Persistence, and Success.  We hope you will favor the College with a response based on the details in the attached Request for Quotes (RFQ).  

Questions concerning this RFQ should be sent via email to Karen Reynolds, reynolds.karen@spcollege.edu no later than 9:00AM Friday, June 29th – responses will be returned to all parties later that day. 
 
Final responses to the RFQ are due back to Karen Reynolds at reynolds.karen@spcollege.edu by Thursday, July 07, 2018 at 2:00pm 


This RFQ, along with any questions and answers, will be posted on the College’s public webpage: http://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing . 


Although we understand the timeline is brief, we hope you will consider participation in this RFQ.  

Mailing Address: Post Office Box 13489, St. Petersburg, FL 33733-3489 

St. Petersburg College is committed to equal access/equal opportunity in its programs, activities and employment. 
For additional information visit www.spcollege.edu/eaeo/ 
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